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Mail voting in Oregon is a treasured right and must be protected. Efforts to end this 

are unnecessary and designed to make voting harder and less secure. There is no 

evidence that mail voting is not secure. Oregon must preserve this right, as it's not 

only convenient, it is necessary so all citizens can vote. Rural, disabled, working 

people, those living overseas, must not have this right hindered. 


